From: Emily Fan

To: Misty Mersich; City of Cupertino Sustainability Commission;
Angela Chen

Anna Weber; Gary Latshaw; Vignesh Swaminathan;

Cc:
Subject: Possible Green New Deal Discussion 5/16 Meeting?
Date: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 5:54:43 PM

Dear Cupertino Sustainability Commission,

My name is Emily Fan and I’m the President of Environmental Club at Cupertino High
School. I stopped by the Sustainability Commission meeting during March as an observer.

Currently, our club is planning on pitching the Green New Deal resolution to the City Council,
and we hope to meet with you all for guidance so we could help Cupertino become more
sustainable. I cc’d some interested members on this email. Is it too late for the Commission to
change the agenda? Would it be more appropriate if this issue were to be discussed during
Oral Communications Section?

Apologies for this late notice, and thank you so much for helping Cupertino become more
sustainable and environmentally friendly!

Sincerely,
Emily Fan
Cupertino High School
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